
 
From: Stephen McGivern 
Sent: 05 March 2019 08:43
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: Re: Cottage One, Dunsley Hall NYM/2018/0222/FL
 
Hiliary
 
Please find amended drawing to show stop end boundary wall as suggested to allow free flow of surface water run off.
My Client is waiting for approval to commence remedial work to bring this enforement action to a conclusion and look forward to your early decision.
 
Regards
 
Steve McGivern
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